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MFD to Graduate it 16th Training Academy 
(Monroe, LA) The Monroe Fire Department’s Basic Training Academy will graduate its 16th 
class on Thursday, May 4, 2023. The ceremony begins at 6:00 p.m. and will be held at 
the Public Safety Center auditorium located at 1810 Martin Luther King Junior Dr. 
 
The recruits began their 22-week academy on November 16, 2022. They’ve been challenged 
with lectures, assignments, and hands-on training in many different areas, including 
hazardous materials, firefighting, and emergency medical response. 
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